
Lake Coleridge Fishing Competition
The opening of the North Canterbury high country lakes is the first Saturday in November, which will be 
celebrated with a fishing competition at Lake Coleridge, with a great prize pool generously sponsored by 
Hunting and Fishing. 
The focus of the competition is on participation - every angler who shows their licence at the weigh-in 
station at Ryton Bay will be in the draw for many spot prizes. 
Weigh-in is from 9am – 1pm, with the prize draw around 1:30pm, please ensure you arrive at the weigh-in 
before 1pm to avoid missing out. 
All fish must be caught in Lake Coleridge or the surrounding lakes, They must be whole and not gutted for 
the weigh-in. 
There will be a free sausage sizzle all day. 
Lake Coleridge is the most popular lake in the region for fishing and this event is a great way for anglers 
to celebrate the traditional high country opening. 
Fish & Game has been stocking the lakes in the area for a number of years now, releasing thousands of 
rainbow trout and salmon into Lake Coleridge and its tributaries, with an additional 5,000 rainbows 
released into the surrounding lakes each year. 

Ryton Bay, First Saturday in
November - FREE ENTRY




